(OPL.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

27th July, 1934,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 25th instant relative to the freeboard of the
motorship "NORA MAERSK" and note your remarks in regard
to the procedure to be adopted in respect of the issue

~ of the certificates,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
COPENHAGEN,.




